Minutes of the Durham Kennel Club Membership Meeting
January 15, 1996

There being no program, the meeting was called to order by President, Fran Hoffman.

The minutes from the November 20, 1995 meeting were read and approved as presented.

Treasurer's Report: (Given by Marge White in the absence of Cindy Luster.)

Checking Account: FTF \$ 9,145.09

Savings Account:

1,884.45

30,701.30

Marge asked that anyone holding DKC funds be sure that Cindy receives these monies right away.

Maureen Lucas, AKC Delegate, reported that at the last Delegates meeting information about N.C. and the building site and building plans were shared with all the delegates.

Other issues discussed: Fee accepting judges are not eligible to become AKC delegates and the issue of the registration of white Dobermans was tabled for a future meeting.

The next delegates meeting will be on March 12th and 13th.

President's Report: Fran reminded the membership that the next board of directors meeting will be on February 5th.

The members in attendance thanked George Beglane for clearing the driveway and parking lot. These efforts are very much appreciated by our club.

Fran thanked Mike Wright for donating the beautiful stained glass lamp to the club. This lamp will be the subject of a money making raffle at a later date.

Lisa Connelly reported that conformation classes will begin this coming Thursday and Betty McAllister is the person to contact for registration or information.

Emilie Beglane shared a thank you note that was received from one of our tracking entries. Emilie noted that our February 25th TDX test is coming up soon. Cathy Fogel is the food chairperson.

The club was informed that the Winston-Salem club is hosting

a VST seminar on Feb. 10th and 11th with John Bernard as the featured presenter.

Members were reminded about the Awards program scheduled for February 23rd. The deadline for reservations is February 14th.

Richard Perschel reminded about the yard sale to be held on Saturday, January 27th. The sale will begin at 8:00 a.m. and the building will be open on the Friday before from 4:00 - 8:00 p.m. for items to be dropped off. All baked goods should arrive on Saturday a.m. Raffle tickets for the lamp will be available for purchase at the yard sale.

March 18th will be the next membership meeting for the DKC.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Submitted by Marjorie J. White, Recording Secretary.

Nayon John te

DURHAM KENNEL CLUB

P.O. BOX 15566 DURHAM, NORTH CAROLINA 27704

January 23, 1996

Dear Nancy:

The DKC Board of Directors has been aware for some time that problems exist within our present obedience committee. It was hoped that these problems could be resolved without board intervention, but efforts toward that goal have not been successful.

After considering the several problem areas that have been brought to our attention the board feels that it is in the best interest of our club for the present obedience committee to be dissolved and an entirely new committee formed. This was a unanimous decision of the board members in attendance (3 members being absent). The disbanding of our present committee will be effective immediately. If you have records in your possession that pertain to this committee please see that they are turned over to Fran Hoffman at your earliest convenience.

This is not a decision that was made lightly and it is one that we regret finding it necessary to make. Decisions of this nature are difficult for everyone involved and all personal feelings must be set aside for what we believe to be the best interest of our club.

It is our sincere hope that this transition can be made as quickly and as efficiently as possible.

Sincerely,

The Board of Directors of the Durham Kennel Club

DURHAM KENNEL CLUB

P.O. BOX 15566 DURHAM, NORTH CAROLINA 27704

January 23, 1996

Dear Betsy:

The DKC Board of Directors has been aware for some time that problems exist within our present obedience committee. It was hoped that these problems could be resolved without board intervention, but efforts toward that goal have not been successful.

After considering the several problem areas that have been brought to our attention the board feels that it is in the best interest of our club for the present obedience committee to be dissolved and an entirely new committee formed. This was a unanimous decision of the board members in attendance (3 members being absent). The disbanding of our present committee will be effective immediately. If you have records in your possession that pertain to this committee please see that they are turned over to Fran Hoffman at your earliest convenience.

This is not a decision that was made lightly and it is one that we regret finding it necessary to make. Decisions of this nature are difficult for everyone involved and all personal feelings must be set aside for what we believe to be the best interest of our club.

It is our sincere hope that this transition can be made as quickly and as efficiently as possible.

Sincerely,

The Board of Directors of the Durham Kennel Club

DURHAM KENNEL CLUB

P.O. BOX 15566 DURHAM, NORTH CAROLINA 27704

January 23, 1996

Dear Denise:

The DKC Board of Directors has been aware for some time that problems exist within our present obedience committee. It was hoped that these problems could be resolved without board intervention, but efforts toward that goal have not been successful.

After considering the several problem areas that have been brought to our attention the board feels that it is in the best interest of our club for the present obedience committee to be dissolved and an entirely new committee formed. This was a unanimous decision of the board members in attendance (3 members being absent). The disbanding of our present committee will be effective immediately. If you have records in your possession that pertain to this committee please see that they are turned over to Fran Hoffman at your earliest convenience.

This is not a decision that was made lightly and it is one that we regret finding it necessary to make. Decisions of this nature are difficult for everyone involved and all personal feelings must be set aside for what we believe to be the best interest of our club.

It is our sincere hope that this transition can be made as quickly and as efficiently as possible.

Sincerely,

The Board of Directors of the Durham Kennel Club